ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

Minutes

December 17, 1981

The meeting of the Antrim Planning Board was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by the Chairman. The following members were present:

James Dennison, Chairman
Harvey Goodwin, Vice Chairman
Bruce Kierstead
Kathi Wasserloos, Secretary
Robert Watterson
Jerry Wright
Rod Zwirner

Public Hearing - Subdivision RegulationsChanges

A public hearing, properly advertised, was held to revise the Antrim Subdivision Regulations to conform with the changes made by the N.H. Legislature this summer. No one from the public attended the hearing. The changes were attached to the November 12, 1981, minutes. Upon motion duly made and seconded, the changes were approved.

The minutes of the December 3, 1981, meeting were approved subject to the following correction:

Contoccock Valley Development Corp - final sentence - The board approved the "annexation"...(not "subdivision").

Upon motion duly made and seconded, the meeting was adjourned at 8:20 p.m.

Katherine Wasserloos, Secretary